
 
 

Wednesday, January 24, 2018 

Hamilton City Hall 
Attn: Nadia Olivieri 
Human Rights, Diversity and Inclusion 
120 King St. W. 9th Floor 
Hamilton, ON L8P 4V2 

Nadia, 

I am writing to notify you that I have decided to resign both as Chair and as member of the 
Hamilton Mundialization Committee, effective immediately. 

If you, as staff liaison for the committee, require any information from me please feel free to 
contact me. However, please note that I specifically indicate that contact from any individual 
committee members in regard to committee business or my resignation is not welcomed.   

Any communication I receive from the public based on prior publication of my contact information 
as chair will be forwarded to your office for the attention of the committee.  I also have some 
materials that I will drop off to your office, including Mundialization pins and WCA medallions. 

I would like to thank you for your work with the Mundialization Committee.  I think you have done a 
fantastic job of supporting the committee despite frustration on a number of fronts.  

I wish you well in your ongoing work with the committee. 

Sincerely, 

Jeff Bonner 

Jeff Bonner 
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